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13th October 2023 

Dear Families of Y2,  

               

Our topic this term is ‘Where do we Belong?’ To support our learning, we have organised a trip to 

Bushy Park on Thursday 30th November 2023.  

 
Key Information 

• Your child will be travelling to and from Bushy Park by bus 

• Please pay £11.03 on ParentPay 

• Order lunch on ParentPay or provide a packed lunch  

 

During this day, children will learn about a variety of habitats and micro-habitats. They will 

investigate how living things are adapted to the environment they live in and how their habitats 

help them to survive. The children will have the opportunity to identify a range of plants and 

invertebrates and investigate how they interact with each other. 

 

We will be travelling by bus, leaving school at 9:00am and will return for normal pick up time. If it 

is very wet there is the opportunity for us to be under shelter. However, this is an outdoor 

activity and it is important that your child wears appropriate clothing and footwear for a day spent 

outside. Children should not wear uniform but come in a set of clothes that you will not mind them 

getting muddy! Your child needs to wear trousers or track suit bottoms with wellington 

boots/trainers and a warm, waterproof coat; no jeans please. 

 

The trip will cost £11.03 which covers the cost of the activities.  Please pay and give consent by 

Monday 30th October via ParentPay.  Although this is a voluntary contribution, if we are unable to 

secure funds to cover the costs the trip may have to be cancelled.  There is, as always, the option 

to make voluntary overpayments for trips in ParentPay to support others.  

   

If you would like the school to prepare a packed lunch for your child, please book this on ParentPay 

in the usual way. Alternatively, please provide a lunch in a named disposable bag. No fizzy drinks or 

sweets, please.  

 

If you have a current DBS check by King Athelstan Primary School and would like to volunteer to 

help with this visit, please also indicate this on ParentPay. We are very grateful for your help, and 

will confirm volunteers as soon as we can.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Lee and Miss Smee 



 

 

Year 2 Team 


